
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

(Kahnawake – 20, Onerahtókha/April 2023) The Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 

wishes to remind community members who don't have a family physician to contact us 

at the special number listed below. 

Our goal is to provide as many people as possible access to a family doctor. 

Clients who already have one are encouraged to remain with their current doctor for 

optimum continuity of care. 

Please call 450-638-3930, extension 2468. Leave you name and contact info and 

somebody will return your call. 
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